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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of Breakfast Club,                                               3rd December 2021 

 

 

Breakfast Club Provision 

 

 

Thank you for using Breakfast Club. I am writing to inform you that due to falling 

numbers Breakfast Club offer will cease from Friday February 18th 2022. The 

governors and I have been monitoring Breakfast Club for approximately eighteen 

months now and numbers have consistently been dropping. Demand has changed and 

some parents that once used the offer now work from home. 

 

I hope this advance notice will help you organise your future requirements. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Neveu 

 

 

 

Mr Davis 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 


